
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from the President 

Dear Volunteers, 

 
I would first like to thank all of you for your hard 
work, dedication and support in our mission. We 

are blessed to have you. Master’s Table is making 
a difference because of you and we couldn’t do it 

without you. 
 
I am proud to announce the launch issue of  News 

From Around the Table. My goal is to bring this to 
you on a quarterly basis. We are currently working 
on building our website that will assist us in 

getting our mission out as well as providing us 
with a better means of communication. Please feel 

free to let me know what information you would 
like to see in this newsletter.  
 

I have seen an increase in our monthly dinners 
since we opened our doors in 2011. I have also 
noticed new guests arriving as well as many 

regulars returning. It is great to see that our 
mission is reaching new faces. 

 
We have many events planned in the upcoming 
months and are always in need of volunteers to 

help us. Please consider volunteering at one or all 
of them if you can. 
 

Again, thank you for all that you do in making our 
organization a success. 

 
Sincerely  
James Fedak Jr 
 

 

 

Dinners: 

Sunday July 21, 2013 

No August Dinner 

Sunday September 29, 2013 

Sunday October 27, 2013 

Fundraisers: 

Ansonia Harvest Festival October 5, 2013 

Save the Date: 
Volunteer Appreciation 

Event: 

Sunday September 8, 2013 

(more information to follow) 

News From Around the Table 
June 2013 

How to contact us: 

 
General Questions: 203-732-7792 

Volunteer Information:  203-360-1457 
Email: masterstablect@gmail.com 

Mail: PO Box 175, Ansonia, CT 06401 

 

We have partnered with Helping Hands to receive 

a percentage of the sale price of all items sold 
through their thrift store. Please consider donating 
items to this organization on behalf of Master’s 

Table Community Meals. 
Helping Hands is located at 334 Boston Post Rd, 

Orange, CT and can be reached at 203-298-0499. 


